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Senator Pfaff Sworn in for Second Term 

 
Madison, WI – Yesterday, State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) was sworn in for his second term as State 

Senator for the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse County, Vernon County, and parts of Monroe 

and Trempealeau County. Senator Pfaff released the following statement after inauguration: 

 

“I’m extremely humbled and grateful for the opportunity to serve people in the communities where I was raised, 

and am proud to continue my work to grow our economy, strengthen our infrastructure, and support working 

families.  

 

“I firmly believe that what unites us is greater than what divides us. I look forward to working with my 

colleagues to improve the lives of Wisconsin families and move our state forward.” 

 

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse County, Vernon County, and 

parts of Monroe and Trempealeau County. 
 


